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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/ Carers,
The children have been working very hard as usual this week and are enthusiastic about their new topics learning many new skills and facts. Well done everyone!
Reception Acceptances
If you have applied for a place for your child for Reception 2024, you should now have received an email from Flintshire County Council. Please inform the office if you have not received this. Diolch.
Clubs this Term

Please note that all clubs finish at 4 pm.

Monday: Cricket Club Years 3-6

Wednesday: Flag football Years 3-6

Thursday: Ethics Club Years 3-6

Thursday: Multi activities Club Years 1 and 2

Sports Day Dates

We set three dates for Sports Day each year, in case of inclement weather. They are as follows;

Monday 10th June

Monday 17th June

Monday 24th June

Cricket Taster Session

A cricket taster session for Years 3-6 was held this week led by the cricket coach, Mr. Alan Roberts from Carmel Cricket Club. We are looking forward to developing our skills and forming a team for the cricket competition later on this half term.
School Lunches
Parents/ Carers are now able to order school dinners up to three weeks in advance, using Parent Pay.  School will check each day that a dinner has been ordered or that a packed lunch has been brought from home.  If a dinner has been pre-ordered and the child is absent from school, the dinner option will be removed by school.

Polite Reminders
 For health and safety reasons, please do not reverse or turn cars around at the school gates or in the immediate school vicinity. This is never permitted. Thank you for your support.

Dragon Clothes
Thankyou to everyone who continues to donate clothes to the ‘FOBS dragon bags clothes collection,’ (located in the staff car park.) If the collection box is full, please inform the school office and do not leave bags outside the collection box, as they will be not be collected, if they get wet or damaged due to inclement weather. Thank you.

First Experiences
 Year Three First Experiences Violinists play at William Aston Hall next week and letters have been sent out with further details. Please ensure your child is in school for 8:15 on Tuesday as the bus will be leaving promptly. Diolch.
Teulu Cymru

Earlier this week, the Welsh Government launched Teulu Cymru, a new brand which brings its main childcare and parenting campaigns under one roof.
 
Teulu Cymru or “Family of Wales,” is here for parents, carers and families of children aged 0-18, pointing them in the right direction for different Welsh Government sources of practical and financial support.
 
From parenting tips and expert development advice, to help with childcare costs - Teulu makes it a little easier to access this support in one place. Please click on the link below for more details.
 
Teulu Cymru | GOV.WALES
Attendance
 Nursery and Reception: 95.3%
Years One and Two: 98.8% 
Years Three and Four: 92.6%
Years Five and Six: 97.6%
Whole School Attendance: 96.3%
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
Oes gen ti anifail anwes?
Nac oes, does gen i ddim

Oes, mae gen i

Have a good weekend,

 Kind Regards,
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher
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